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Senior Timeline Graduation Fee Senior Party Information 

 
Class of 2017 

Commencement Exercises 
Rosemount High School 
Saturday, June 3, 2017 

7:00 P.M. 

Graduation Ceremony is held on the campus of Rosemount High School located at 3335 142nd St. W. in Rosemount, 
MN.  Click here for directions to RHS. 

Ceremony Location: 

Outdoor (weather permitting) - Rosemount High School Stadium (unlimited seating) 
Indoor (alternative weather location) – RHS Main Gymnasium (3 tickets per family) & RHS PAC (1 ticket per family) 

In the event of an indoor ceremony, families have several options: 

 The ceremony will be simulcast in the Performing Arts Center with air conditioning and comfortable seating 
available.  One ticket is required for seating in the PAC 

 The ceremony will be simulcast in RHS lecture rooms.  No tickets are required for seating in the lecture 
rooms. 

 The ceremony will be available live Saturday, June 3 at 7pm on District 196 Cable TV.   
Channels as follows:  

o District 196 TV can be found on area cable TV at: 
o Charter Communication Channel 189 in Apple Valley,Rosemount & Lakeville 
o Comcast Cable Channel 19 in Burnsville & Eagan 
o Comcast Cable Inver Grove Heights carrying live broadcast of RHS graduation on Channel 20 

 The ceremony will be broadcast live online (more information to follow) 

Graduation Clothing Recommendations/Considerations: 

RHS takes pride on having a quality and sophisticated ceremony.  We ask our graduates to celebrate this formal 
ceremony with the following recommendations: 

Graduation Caps should be worn so they are parallel with the floor.  The tassel should be over the left side.  It is 
recommended that students wear long pants, dresses, dress shoes or dress sandals under the gown.  Please no 
shorts, jeans, tennis shoes or flip flop shoes.  If the ceremony is held outside, graduates should consider wearing a 
wider heeled shoe.  Students should not wear corsages or other adornments on the gown.  No messages allowed on 
the caps.  No chewing gum.  Storage is not available for purses, bags etc. 

In addition, please do not bring items that would distract from the ceremony.  Everyone has worked hard to get to 
this celebration and should have an equal opportunity to be recognized and celebrated. 

http://www.district196.org/rhs/seniors/senior_timeline.pdf
http://www.district196.org/rhs/seniors/graduation_fee.pdf
http://rhs2017srparty.wixsite.com/2017
http://www.mapquest.com/maps?address=3335+142nd+St+W&city=Rosemount&state=MN&zipcode=55068&redirect=true

